
 
 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES 

Upcoming Roadwork 

Rock Island Bay Road 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

The Town of Lac-Brome will be conducting resurfacing work on Rock Island Bay Road. The work, carried out by 

the general contractor Eurovia Québec Construction Inc., will begin on Monday, June 2, 2025, and is 

expected to last 2 days (weather permitting). 

The main work will include: 
• Monday, June 2nd: Paving from 7:30 AM to 5:00 PM 

• Tuesday, June 3rd : Paving from 7:30 AM to 5:00 PM 

Traffic Information 

Vehicle access to your property will be impossible during the work, so we suggest planning your movements 

in advance. Signage will be in place depending on the progress of the work. 

For residents who need to travel on Rock Island Bay Road during the construction period, parking with shuttle 

service will be available near 586 Bondville Road (see map). A cell phone number will be provided to request 

shuttle service during the day. 

Important: If you use this service, your vehicle must be in the parking lot by 7 a.m. at the latest. Please also 

plan to use the shuttle before the end of the day to retrieve your vehicle from the parking lot.  

 

In the event of unfavorable weather conditions, the work will be postponed later in the week. You will be 

informed of the situation. The Town of Brome Lake apologize for the inconvenience caused by this work and 

thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

If you would like more information, you can contact the Town of Lac-Brome at 450-243-6111 ext. 321. 


